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August 5, 2021 

 
COURT OF CHANCERY ANNOUNCES  

REVISED GUIDELINES FOR PERSONS LITIGATING IN THE 
COURT OF CHANCERY 

 
 
 The Court of Chancery has today posted on its website updated Guidelines and 
Forms to help counsel and other persons litigating in the Court of Chancery.  The 
Guidelines review the expectations for remote and courtroom hearings and trials and offer 
best practices for litigating cases in the Court of Chancery. 

 The Forms include stipulations and orders governing case scheduling, briefing on 
motions, expert discovery, and the production and exchange of confidential and highly 
confidential information.  

 
 
 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 
Susan Judge, Court Administrator 

Court of Chancery 
302-255-0550 

 


